
June 28, 2005

TO: Hal Brown, President
Susan Adams
Charles McGlashan
Cynthia Murray

FROM: Steve Kinsey

RE: Resolution of Commendation for the Inverness Improvement 
Association

Dear Colleagues,

Please join me in honoring the Inverness Improvement Association upon the 75th

anniversary of the organization’s formation.  This group is one of those 
outstanding community resources dedicated to the protection of the community it 
serves.  Comprised entirely of volunteers, the Inverness Association works at the 
heart of the community to share community news, vet community issues, and 
take on diverse community projects for the benefit of residents and the 
environment.  The organization’s long track record of service is highly deserving 
of our commendation, which, if approved, will be presented at the upcoming 75th

anniversary celebration on July 9.

Sincerely,

Steve Kinsey


